
VS Bulletin: For customers impacted by Hurricane Idalia - 

effective 28 August 2023 

Due to Hurricane Idalia, we are offering customers travelling to, through or from 

Orlando, Tampa and Miami between 28 August and 31 August 2023, flexibility to rebook 

their flight onto a different date. 

 

You can view the full policy here. 

 

Sales Support 

Where possible we would kindly request that you contact us using our Get in touch form 

and the team will continue to work hard to respond to your queries within 72 hours 

between Monday and Friday.  

 

 

 

https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=5540faa88f8549f81eae7530fa6fd136ccf71e07c3e1b574b0533c9f3d0371c16e230a5d19b94d3bebfcce603635ee2062fdd76bbb462400
https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=5540faa88f8549f83498acd8d91b0d29bee6a0ebdc4e2f6956f191cdc4973d21919afa1df74e7f07b896bbdb50fde99c2cbe20c471e3d411

